
FINCHER CREEK  

PILOT PROGRAM ENDING 

The pilot program is now ending. The pilot will now proceed 

permanently. You will continue to have trash and recycling 

picked up on separate days. 

 

BULK TRASH GUIDLINES 

You must: 

Place your pile on the edge of your property only. 

You no longer need to pre-schedule a pickup. Place items out 

no earlier than the Saturday before your bulk service week. 

 

 

 

(480)503-6635 or GilbertAZ.GOV/Trash for  

more information. 

 

 

Thank you for your help and cooperation! 

Place Items Out Starting Collection Week Begins 

March 9 March 11 

April 13 April 15 


